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For immediate release  
 
(Kahnawake – 3, Seskehkó:wa/ September 2015) The Kahnawà:ke Legislative Coordinating 
Commission (KLCC) would like to inform Kahnawa’kehró:non that the date has been set for the 
next Hearing for Proposed Amendments to the Kahnawà:ke Membership Law: 
 

Date:  Tuesday, 15 Seskehkó:wa/ September 2015 
Location: Knights of Columbus Hall 
Time:  6pm to 8:30pm 
 

This will be the third meeting of the First Hearing. More details regarding the agenda will be 
released next week. 
 
Only persons on the Kahnawà:ke  Kanien’keháka Registry can participate. All others will sit at 
the Observer’s Table. 
 
Please note that all relevant documents on the Proposed Amendments to the Kahnawà:ke 
Membership Law, are available for viewing online at www.kahnawakemakingdecisions.com. 
Questions regarding the law or the proposed amendments should be directed to the MCK 
Membership Registrar Rose-Ann Morris at 450-638-0500 or Chief Kahsennenhawe Sky-Deer at 
kahsennenhawe.sky-deer@mck.ca.  
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For further information on the Community Decision Making Process, please contact: 
Leslie Skye, Interim Coordinator 
Kahnawà:ke Legislative Coordinating Commission 
450-632-7500, leslie.skye@mck.ca 
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